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Bristol Township Man Charged with Armed Robbery 
 

On November 30th, 2019 the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office responded to the 1400 block of 

North Bridge Street in Yorkville for a report of 23 year old female who advised she had been 

robbed.  The victim stated this had occurred in the 100 block of West Rickard Drive in 

unincorporated Bristol Township.  The victim was transported to a local area hospital with minor 

injuries where she was treated and released.   

Detectives from the Sheriff’s Office began an investigation into the report and as a result 25 

year-old Daniel Fitzpatrick of the 100 block of Rickard Drive in Bristol Township was taken into 

custody.  After working with the Kendall County State’s Attorney’s Office, Fitzpatrick will be 

facing charges of Armed Robbery (class X felony), Aggravated Unlawful Restraint (class 3 

felony), Unlawful Possession of a Firearm by a Felon (class 3 felony) and Mob Action (class 4 

felony).  

The investigation revealed that the suspect was known to the victim and that there is no known 

threat to the public at large.  Inquiry into the matter is ongoing and anyone with additional 

information is encouraged to contact the Sheriff’s Office at 630-553-5856, 

detectives@co.kendall.il.us, or you may report anonymously via Crimestoppers at 630-553-

5999. 
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